
 D E C E M B E R  2 0 2 1   

 

 

 

2278 NEWS 

 

 

eescaleraafscme@gmail.com Local 2278 Pennsauken Township (afscmenj.org) 
 

 

WELCOME 

OUR 

NEWEST 

COMMITTEE 

MEMBERS 
 

We have had the chance to build a 

strong team within our members. 

Our President Reinaldo Rivera, Vice 

President Luis Green and 

Recording Secretary Erica Escalera. 

We want to give a nice shout out to 

our new Trustees, Gloria Irizarry 

and Lorraine Drake. We also want 

to give a shout out to our new E-

Board members Dominic Abbatelli 

and Danielle Tavarez welcome 

aboard. We look forward to working 

together to make changes and 

keeping everyone up to date every 

which way possible via email, 

newsletter and our website page. 

No one will go uninformed that is 

our goal. We look forward to 

working with you all.  

 

If you have any question’s please 

reach out to us we would love to 

hear from you.  

  UNION DINNER TOY 

DRIVE 
 

 
 

 

  

 

December 10, 2021 at 6:30pm 

The Pub Restaurant 

 

The Union Dinner Toy Drive was a 

great turn out we had over 50 

members in attendance. What a 

great way to show support to your 

union. The toys that were collected 

will be donated to St. Chris 

Hospital. Thank you to everyone 

who came out and supported the 

cause. Everyone deserves a gift no 

matter the day of year, we all can 

use some cheer. We look forward 

to doing it again next year bigger 

and better!   

    

2021 Retirees 

John Stone 

Victoria Iaconelli 

Effective December 31, 

2021 Congratulations to 

you both. 

  
CONTACTS 

 
rriveraafscme@gmail.com 

856-495-2502 

lgreenafscme@gmail.com 

856-419-8459 

jpaganafscme@gmail.com 

609-472-4136 

twatkinsafscme@gmail.com 

609-352-1090 
  


